
October 30, 2003 

The Honorable Victor G. Atiyeh 
Ms. Dolores H. Atiyeh 
7690 SW Fairmoor St. 
Portland, OR 97225 

Dear Governor and Ms. Atiyeh: 

PORTlAND STATE 
lJNIVERSITY 

Office of University Development 

Post Office Box 751 
Portland , Oregon 97207-0751 

341 Cramer Hall 
1721 SW Broadway 

PHONE: 503-725-4478 
FAX: 503-725-4499 

NOV 0 3 Z003 
Govern,-,r J\tiv h 

On behalf of Portland State University, it's my pleasure to acknowledge your thoughtful 
contribution, in memory of JayS. Lee, to the Korean Studies Program Endowment. 

The Korean Studies Program is devoted to promoting understanding of South and North Korea 
among students, faculty, businesses and residents of the Portland metropolitan area through a 
variety of curricular and outreach programs. Your commitment means a great deal to those who 
seek a better understanding of their cultural background, or tools to enhance their professional 
relationships with key constituents in today' s global economy. 

Mr. Lee was a good friend to Portland State University for many years. Thank you very much for 
your thoughtful memorial gift. 

Sincerely, 

J!~ 
Katrina Ratzlaff 
Director of Donor Communications 


